Good evening everyone,

I hope you are all having a good week. Tomorrow we will touch on a few issues, including SPPS, ESY and a new series we are developing around data collection. We hope you can join us.

Also, check out this webinar offered from CASE. You can register to participate in the link provided.

WEBINAR
Planning for Success Post COVID-19
May 12, 5:30 – 6:30 EDT

When schools return to face-to-face instruction, students may have needs that are different from when they were last in buildings.  Plans to simplify double-dose instruction to make up for lost time may not have a significant impact.  Utilizing systems already in place, such as MTSS, can address the needs of all students, including those in special education.  In this webinar, you will learn how to help your teachers and students take the next steps toward success either through MTSS or through the five key considerations discussed in the presentation, which can be applied to any situation.  

https://www.casecec.org/

Hope to see you tomorrow!

Erin and the Special Services team.
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